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Dr. David Pagni
Department of Mathematics

Phone (657) 278-7248

Fax (657) 278-8004

May 19, 2023

Dear Math 303B, 403A or 403B Student, 

The California Mathematics Project at CSU Fullerton (CMPF) is offering a professional development session for teachers on the of teaching mathematics the week of June 12-16, 2023 on the Cal State Fullerton campus.  Current students who completed Math 303B, Math 403A, or Math 403B are invited participate and work alongside teachers in the field, sharing learning from selected readings and insight into solving mathematical problems.  
Participants will receive professional development on: a) content knowledge, b) effective teaching strategies, including instruction of English Language Learners, and c) facilitation skills.  During the summer of 2023 the five-day Institute will draw upon the Common Core State Standards for Mathematics (CCSS-M), focusing on the Standards for Mathematical Practice (SMPs) and Standards for Mathematical Content for grades K-8.
The summer 2023 CMPF Institute is scheduled: June 12, 13, 14, 15, and 16 from 8:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. (one hour lunch).  During the five-day June Institute, we will meet at Cal State Fullerton.  Upon acceptance to the program, the meeting room number, map, and parking instructions will be sent to each participant.

The 2023 Institute will focus on Cognitively Guided Instruction (CGI), Lesson Study and the use of these strategies to support all learners in engaging in problem solving and “sense-making” in mathematics.  Through this process the Institute will support participants to help colleagues tap into the natural joy students exhibit when doing math with understanding!
Each participant will receive a stipend of $600 for the June 12, 13, 14, 15, and 16  Institute. Participants can also register for up to 2 semester units of college credit at a reduced rate. 

Download the application as Microsoft Word document at http://mdtp.fullerton.edu/ in the ‘Other Events’ tab.  You may fax, e-mail, or mail the completed application(s). Applications are due May 31, 2023 at 5 pm.  Applications will be acknowledged by email upon receipt.  Contact information can be found on the second page of the application form. Enrollment will be limited.
Sincerely,
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David Pagni, Ph.D.

Professor of Mathematics

Co-Principal Investigator, CMPF

[image: image2.png]